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StID # 4457 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
Mr. Andrew Clark-Clough {510) 567-6700

City of Oakland Environmental Services
1333 Broadway Suite 330 ‘
Oakland CA 94612

Re: Subsurface Investigation at 2662 Fruitvale Ave., Oakland
94601

' Dear Mr. Clark-Clough:

This letter requests clarification as to future activities at the
above site. Previously, limited soil excavation was proposed as
a method of source removal. Additionally, groundwater extraction
was to be considered after the installation of offsite wells. 1In
June of 1995, the additional offsite wells, MW-F5 and MW-F&6, were
installed. Initial results have not detected petroleum
contamination in these downgradient wells.

It seems to be uncertain whether the proposed soil excavation
will occur. Are you considering performing a baseline risk
.assessment-as an alternative? Please clarify the City’s
intentions.

In regards to the City’s request to cease sampling and monitoring
MW-F1, this is approved. 1In the interim, our office requests
that you consider placing ORC socks or other chemicals into wells
MWF-4 and MW-13 to enhance biodegradation.

Please respond to the above items verbally or in writing as soon
possible. You may contact me at (510) 567-6765.

Sincerely,

Pty 1 oo

Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist

c: Mr. K. O’Dea, Baseline Env. Consulting, 5900 Hollis St., Suite
‘D, Emeryville, CA 94608
G. Coleman, files
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